

The Chantry School



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

f: 01886 887102

e: office@chantry.worcs.sch.uk

w: www.chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD

Company No: 07657852

February 2020

Dear Parents/Carers

Sport England's Active Lives Children and Young People Survey

Sport England, in partnership with the Department for Education, the Department for Health and Social Care and the Department for Digital Culture, Media and Sport, are looking to measure engagement in, and attitudes towards, sport and physical activity among children and young people in school years 1-11.

The information collected through the survey will help Sport England to invest in opportunities for children and young people to take part in, and benefit from, sport and physical activity.

Our school has agreed to take part in this research and your child's class has been selected to take part in the survey.

Your child will be briefed about the research and asked to complete a very simple online questionnaire designed specifically for children of their age. They will have an individual questionnaire to complete along with their classmates during the school day at a suitable time, decided by their teacher. The survey should only take around 20 minutes to complete, but if your child does not wish to take part then they can tell their teacher on the day.

Ipsos MORI will store your child's information securely and keep it confidential. The County Sports Partnership and Sport England will know which schools and year groups have taken part, but no names will be provided, therefore, they will not know which individual child has taken part. Your child's answers will be combined with other answers and only anonymous data will be reported. The results will be presented in a statistical report and no individual child, parent or school will be identified in the published report or statistics.

The research is being conducted in accordance with the Market Research Society Code of Conduct.

If you do not want your child to take part in this survey, please let Mrs Razavi-Hart know. If you are happy for your child to take part, you do not need to do anything.

If you would like any further information about this project, please contact Sarah Milward at Sports Partnership Herefordshire and Worcestershire (s.milward@worc.ac.uk).

Yours sincerely

Mrs G Razavi-Hart Teacher of PE